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December 15th, 2015 
 
Shaveta Sharma 
And Napa County Planning Commission 
1195 Third Street, Suite 210 
Napa, CA  94559 
 
Dear Shaveta, 
 
We are writing to express support for the Dakota Shy Winery’s request for a modification 
of their use permit at 771 Sage Canyon Road in St. Helena. We have reviewed their 
proposal and architectural drawings and we think it is a very attractive, low impact, and 
intelligent modification of their current permit. We feel that their request to build a 
modest new winery, expand production and receive guests is totally appropriate and 
reasonable for the location. 
 
The project leaders, Tom Garrett and Todd Newman are known for their integrity, love 
for Napa Valley and achievements in the local wine industry. We are confident that their 
project will be a success and great addition to the small, family-owned and run wineries 
in the valley.  
 
The winery’s location and size are an ideal combination that will have minimal-to-no 
visual, noise or traffic impact on the community.  
 
We would be thrilled to see Dakota Shy Winery approved and look forward to enjoying 
their exceptional Napa Valley grown and made wines. 
 
In summary, we encourage you to approve the modified use permit for the Dakota Shy 
Winery at 771 Sage Canyon Road in St. Helena.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
David & Rhoni Rasmussen 
Eclectic Tour Inc. 
707-224-2265 
 





















 
 
 
November 10, 2015 
 
Shaveta Sharma 
And Napa County Planning Commission 
1195 Third Street, Suite 210 
Napa, CA  94559 
 
Dear Shaveta, 
 
We are writing to express support for the Dakota Shy Winery’s request for a modification 
of their use permit at 771 Sage Canyon Road in St. Helena. We are the immediate 
neighbors across Sage Canyon Rd. Our Address is 1686 Silverado Trail We have 
reviewed their proposal and architectural drawings and we think it is a very attractive, 
low impact, and intelligent modification of their current permit. We feel that their request 
to build a modest new winery, expand production and receive guests is totally appropriate 
and reasonable for the location. 
 
The project leaders, Tom Garrett and Todd Newman are known for their integrity, love 
for Napa Valley and achievements in the local wine industry. We are confident that their 
project will be a success and great addition to the small, family-owned and run wineries 
in the valley.  
 
The winery’s location and size are an ideal combination that will have minimal-to-no 
visual, noise or traffic impact on the community.  
 
We would be thrilled to see Dakota Shy Winery approved and look forward to enjoying 
their exceptional Napa Valley grown and made wines. 
 
In summary, we encourage you to approve the modified use permit for the Dakota Shy 
Winery at 771 Sage Canyon Road in St. Helena.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scott Chafen 
1686 Silverado Trail 
Rutherford, CA 94574 
 
 



 
 
 
November 17, 2015 
 
Shaveta Sharma 
And Napa County Planning Commission 
1195 Third Street, Suite 210 
Napa, CA  94559 
 
Dear Shaveta, 
 
I am writing to express support for the Dakota Shy Winery’s request for a modification of 
their use permit at 771 Sage Canyon Road in St. Helena. Having reviewed the proposal 
and architectural drawings, I see a very attractive, low impact, and intelligent 
modification of their current permit. This request to build a modest new winery building, 
with expanded production and visitation capacity, seems very appropriate and reasonable 
for the location. 
 
The project leaders, Tom Garrett and Todd Newman are known for their integrity, love 
for Napa Valley and achievements in the local wine industry. I am confident that their 
winery will be successful, and that its success will be a boon to our community.  The 
winery’s location and size are an ideal combination that will have minimal noise and 
traffic impact.  This proposal is dramatically smaller in terms of production and visitation 
than many other wineries that currently exist in this community.  
 
Thank you for considering my voice of support for Tom and Todd’s modified use permit.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hugh Davies 



November 13, 2015 
 
Shaveta Sharma 
And Napa County Planning Commission 
1195 Third Street, Suite 210 
Napa, CA  94559 
 
Dear Shaveta, 
 
I am writing to express support for the Dakota Shy Winery’s request for a modification of their 
use permit at 771 Sage Canyon Road in St. Helena. I have reviewed their proposal and 
architectural drawings and I think it is a very attractive, low impact, and intelligent modification 
of their current permit. I feel that their request to build a modest new winery, expand production 
and receive guests is totally appropriate and reasonable for the location. 
 
The project leaders, Tom Garrett and Todd Newman are known for their integrity, love for Napa 
Valley and achievements in the local wine industry. I am confident that their project will be a 
success and great addition to the small, family-owned and run wineries in the valley.  
 
The winery’s location and size are an ideal combination that will have minimal-to-no visual, 
noise or traffic impact on the community.  
 
Dakota Shy Winery should be approved and added to our prestigious valley!  I encourage you to 
approve the modified use permit for the Dakota Shy winery at 771 Sage Canyon Road in St 
Helena. 
 
Regards, 
Monique Davies 
 
 
 
Monique Davies 
Schramsberg & Davies Vineyards 
1400 Schramsberg Rd., Calistoga, CA  94515 
707-942-2400 
 



 
 
 
November 27, 2015 
 
Shaveta Sharma 
And Napa County Planning Commission 
1195 Third Street, Suite 210 
Napa, CA  94559 
 
Dear Shaveta, 
 
We have known Tom Garrett for over ten years and have the highest respect for 
his personal and professional judgment.  Tom recently shared with us his plans 
to develop a new winery, Dakota Shy. We are writing to express our support for 
Dakota Shy Winery’s request for a modification of their use permit at 771 Sage 
Canyon Road in St. Helena. After reviewing their proposal and architectural 
drawings, we think the planned winery is very attractive and will have little to no 
impact on the surrounding neighbors and the greater St. Helena community. We 
feel that their request to build a modest new winery, expand production and 
receive guests is completely reasonable and models the style of business 
development that St. Helena should encourage. 
 
The project leaders, Tom Garrett and Todd Newman are known for their integrity, 
love for the Napa Valley and achievements in the local wine industry. We are 
confident that their project will be a great addition to the small, family-owned and 
run wineries that epitomize the great tradition of Napa Valley winemaking.  
 
We would be thrilled to see Dakota Shy Winery’s building plans approved and 
look forward to enjoying their exceptional Napa Valley grown and made wines. 
 
In summary, we encourage you to approve the modified use permit for the 
Dakota Shy Winery at 771 Sage Canyon Road in St. Helena.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
John & Elle Harrington 
1964 Vineyard Ave. 
Saint Helena, CA 94574 
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